MINISTRY OF FINANCE & PLANNING
ANY REPLY TO THIS COMMUNICATION SHOULD BE

ADDRESSED TO: THE FINANCIAL SECRETARY PUBLIC SERVICE ESTABLISHMENT DIVISION
T 30 NATIONAL HEROES CIRCLE
Fi;&:{{a?é) e 4™ FLOOR, G BLOCK
Eail KINGSTON 4, JAMAICA

Website: www.mof.gov.jm
Circular No: 6

Ref. No: 12543/6 March 19, 2012

To: Permanent Secretaries
Heads of Departments & Agencies

Government Emplovees Transportation Service - Bus Passes

It has been brought to our attention that a number of passengers on the Government Employees
Transportation Project Buses have not been cooperating with the Drivers in having and
displaying the requisite passes to board the buses. This has been negatively impacting on the
feasibility and management of the project.

In light of this situation the Drivers have been instructed that absolutely no one should be
allowed to access the Government Transportation without proper Identification and the requisite
Pass.

Therefore, Permanent Secretaries, Heads of Departments are asked to convey this information to

all employees and to ensure that passes are purchased, collected and distributed in_a timely
anner.

The attached Notice is to be visibly displayed within your Ministry / Department / Agency.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Financial Secretary

/SESS



